
 
   
    

 
 

   
  
 
 
 

 
In accordance with Executive Order No. 202.1 from Governor Andrew Cuomo, the Board of 
Education of the Westhill Central School District will encourage social distancing by members of the 
Board of Education and members of the public at their June 2, 2020 public hearing and regular 
meeting, which will be held at 7:00 pm at Walberta Park Elementary School, 400 Walberta Road, 
Syracuse NY 13219. Public seating will be spaced six feet apart and seating capacity will be reduced 
by fifty percent. Members of the public who are not able to attend in person are welcome to 
participate via video conference by logging into meet.google.com/sde-ctqw-tbm. To avoid disrupting the 
meeting, any member of the public participating via video conference is not permitted to speak other 
than during the public comment portion of the meeting. Members of the public with questions 
regarding public participation should contact Annette Iamondo, District Clerk, at 315-426-3272, or 
email aiamondo@westhillschools.org. If you are joining the Meet, enter your full name. A video 
recording of the meeting along with a transcript of the meeting will be made available upon request 
following the meeting.  
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